
From: Sylvia Bianchi <sylvia@downtownculvercity.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2020 11:20 AM 
To: Tipton, Todd <todd.tipton@culvercity.org> 
Cc: Darrel Menthe <dmenthe@sagelawpartners.com> 
Subject: [SPAM]DBA assessments 
  
  
Hi Todd, 
Attached is the list of assessments based on all the lists sent to us from Hdl. I’ve corrected the fees and 
categories based on previous years and determined assessment fees for many new or newly discovered 
businesses in our district (see green column at far right). It appears HdL didn’t use any of the new 
Commercial Rental or Micro-business amounts and has used fees from 2019 and 2020.  
  
This updated report shows a total of 232 businesses, for total assessments of $264,837.25. This is only 
2020 assessments and does not include any past due amounts. According to HdL, about $171,000 of it 
has been collected to date.  
  
Based on this information, we would like to ask for an advance of $45,000. This will bring us up to 
approximately 82% of the $264,837.25 assessment amount.  
  
Thanks for your help with this. Let me know if you have any questions.  
  
Regards, Sylvia 
  
Sylvia Bianchi 
Executive Director 
Culver City Downtown Business Association 
310.202.6060 
DowntownCulverCity.com 
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